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Statement of the Delegation of the Republic of Azerbaijan in the exercise of the right of 
reply to the Country Statement of the Delegation of the Republic of Armenia 

(UNEP@50, Nairobi, March 3-4, 2022) 

 

 

The Delegation of Armenia has once again resorted to misleading the international community 

by referring to non-existing entities and spreading apparent falsehood about Azerbaijan.  

The Delegation of the Republic of Azerbaijan has already responded to groundless 

accusations of Armenia by the Statement in writing in the exercise of the right of reply that is 

available on the following web link: 

https://wedocs.unep.org/bitstream/handle/20.500.11822/38496/Azerbaijan%20Statement.%20

Right%20of%20Reply.%20UNEA5.pdf?sequence=1&isAllowed=y  

We urge Armenia to become a genuine partner for peace, ceasing its senseless rhetoric and 

abuse of international fora, and focusing on elimination of harsh environmental consequences 

of the war it had unleashed against Azerbaijan.    
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